MISSIONARIES FOR 39 YEARS
Aug-Dec 2015
Dear Pastors and Friends,
REPORT OF KARIN'S HEALTH
Our Lord promised "I will never leave thee, nor forsake thee."
Heb. 13:5b. No matter how difficult or hard the situation may be,
He promises to never change or go back on His word. He is the
same yesterday, foday, and forever. That is why we can't stop
trusting in Him. Since Karin's surgery in July 2015, the Drs felt
best for her to recuperate until starting her Chemotherapy
treatments in Oct 2015. The cancer did not spread as results
from the removal of lymph nodes. She was considered High Risk
with results from a genetic testing. She had to have 6 Chemo
treatments, 3 wks apart. She was suppose to receive a shot of
Neulasta to bring her white blood count up. Well, she did not
receive her first shot because there was a problem with the
health insurance. She was admitted in the hospital with her
white blood count very low of 0.6(normal is 4.6). In the hospital
she led 3 people to the Lord. The Lord always protects us. It was
a very difficult time for her but the Lerd sustained her every
minute of the day.
REPORT OF TED'S HEALTH
My report from the Dr has been very good. My blood pressure
is improving and everything else is ok too. I still walk with my
cane and the Dr will give me the OK real soon to start driving.
This will be an answer to our prayers.

Thank you for your love and concern through get well cards,
Christmas cards, your special Christmas offerings, cards and e-
mails. Your monthly support is a blessing and encouragement. As
we say in Spanish, "Que el Senor se los pague” May the Lord
repay you. God bless you for your love and faithfulness.

TED & KARIN JOHNSON



